

Commandant United States Coast Guard Amver Maritime Relations
1 South Street
New York, NY 10004
USA
Staff Symbol: CG-SAR/Amver
Phone: (212) 232-3862
Fax: (212) 232-3866
Email: benjamin.m.strong@uscg.mil

16122 October 26, 2018

Dear Shipmates:

On behalf of the Commandant of the United States Coast Guard, I am very pleased to extend my personal congratulations to your organization for its invaluable support of the Amver System in 2017. It is my honor to enclose award certificates for your ships. Your vessels contributed to another record breaking year at Amver and we are thankful for your active participation as we celebrate 60 years of saving lives at sea.

Ships from your company joined those from hundreds of nations in providing a worldwide safety network to assist search and rescue coordinators in responding to emergencies at sea. 8,543 vessels achieved at least 128 days "on plot" contributing to 153 lives saved in 2017. Whether your ship is a new participant or has been active for many years you should take pride in the voluntary commitment of your officers and crews to the safety of life at sea.

Thank you again, and may I wish your crews fair winds and following seas!

Sincerely,

BENJAMIN M. STRONG Director, Amver Maritime Relations.

U.S. Coast Guard